County Welfare Officer Report May 2023

Fortunately, Swim England has amended their guidance relating to period wear during competitions which has been a relief to many; now no longer a requirement that anyone wearing period wear needs to ensure that an official is told this is the case. I am sure this has reassured many of our swimmers who were really worried/embarrassed about having to highlight if this applied to them, despite our Counties efforts to make this as discreet a process as possible.

Outside of this, I have not had many other reports for assistance.

Sadly, work life has been very busy at the moment so I have not been in a position to arrange the online meeting with all our WO but will look to do this in the next few months.

Lucie Clarke

County Welfare Officer